TO THE HONOURABLE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

We the undersigned citizens of Australia are deeply concerned about the fate of the “disappeared”
Catholic priest Father Francis Joseph in Sri Lanka.

We therefore ask the house to initiate inquiries from the Sri Lanka Government’s security agencies
regarding the well being of Father Francis Joseph.





